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Minutes of Executive Committee held at 23 St Georges Road, Penshurst 

Thursday 18th June 2020 

Present: Leonie Graves ,Brooke Taylor, Margaret Conlon, Tracey Clifford, Gilbert Sant 
 
 
Apologies: Bruce Armstrong  
 
Chair: Margaret Conlon 
 
Minutes: Tracey Clifford 
 
Proxies: None 
 
 
Meeting commenced at 1 20 pm 
Discussed when the new floor will be installed. The insurance claim has been paid and are waiting 
on the new lease from GRC and permission to install the floor from GRC 
. 
Discussed and developed the Covid-19 safety plan as required by the NSW government. These 
included social distancing, the 4metre per person rule, maximum of students allowed in each area 
due to social distancing, the closure of the kitchen, hygiene measures, roll taking, not sharing 
equipment, screening etc. 
 
Discussed when the Centre could reopen, decided that this would be after the floor has been 
replaced, sometime in term three. 
 
Discussed that two quotes have been obtained to replace the damaged cupboards. A third quote is 
needed. 
 
Margaret rang GRC to enquire about the delay with the lease and flooring. 
 
Gilbert told the committee that trying to get permission for the markets is very difficult. 
 
Discussed the removal of the black screen which belong to St George Art Society. So far the St 
George Art Society has had two emails and a letter. They were going to get back to us. Tracey said 
she would phone the president to enquire where they are up to in removing these screens. 
 
Tracey will put out a newsletter next week letting the members know what has been happening etc 
 Meeting Closed 2 30pm 
 
  


